MATANUSKA-SUSITNA BOROUGH ACTION MEMORANDUM AM No. 21-097_

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF CONTRACT AMENDMENT FOR PND, ENGINEERS, INC. ’
CONTRACT NO. 21-045C, EXTENDING THE PROJECT COMPLETION
DATE TO JUNE 30, 2022, FOR PORT MACKENZIE DAMAGE REPAIR
& CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT SERVICES PROJECT.

AGENDA OF: September 21, 2021
ASSEMBLY ACTION:

7/Lf9}2VZjPQZéﬂh Cﬂ_/LLILL&* &¥’{_JL CZjUVL_QJZAnsf'

Q 8(,1\0,0}\_ Q —H ~H @

MANAGER RECOMMENDATION: Present to the Assembly for
consideration.

APPROVED BY MICHAEL BROWN, BOROUGH MANAGER: W

Route To: | Department/Individual Initials | Remarks

Originator, Mike Campfield Mike — Ezoes

Campfield Wnites
Public Works Director Terry  SEEaT

Dolan  femites
Purchasing Officer ¢

~_
Emergency Services Director Zﬁé?
Finance Director .L//
Borough Attorney NEQ"
Borough Clerk .
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ATTACHMENT (S) : Fiscal Note: Yes No X

SUMMARY STATEMENT: On October 22, 2020, Matanuska-Susitna Borough
(MSB) Purchasing entered into a Professional Services Agreement,
Agreement No. 21-045C, with PND Engineers, Inc. for Port MacKenzie
Earthquake Damage Repairs Design and Construction Management
Services, Project 55027, in the amount of $98,216.00.

Design Services are required as a result of the 2018 Cook Inlet
Earthquake. These services include design and construction
management for needed repairs to the Port MacKenzie barge dock
armor, the conveyor system, and the high mast lighting system as
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well as mitigation work composed of large rip rap. The design phase
of this project is nearly complete so the time extension will cover
mostly construction management services needed during
construction.

This is a Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) funded project
and FEMA approval for scope of work modifications to add mitigation
incurred delays of a number of months, but has now been acquired.

FEMA approval for the construction phase is anticipated but will
extend beyond the 2021 construction season.

This extension request, if approved, will extend the PND
Engineering, Inc. contract for Construction Management Services
into the 2022 construction season.

RECOMMENDATION OF ADMINISTRATION: Approval of extension of
Contract No. 21-045C to PND Engineering, Inc. for Port MacKenzie
Damage Repair project to June 30, 2022.
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